
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Advisory # 2018-A-057 

Subject: Project 11362 – Terminal 3 – Escalators H16/17 (CBSA Customs hall 

from the Pier C side of the AT level) 

From: Airport Development and Technical Services, Capital Restoration 

Contact: Hossana Ashagrie, Hossana.Ashagrie@gtaa.com, 416 776 3497 

Date: 2018-10-26 

The GTAA Airport Development and Construction department capital program continues to 

improve the reliability of People Moving Devices (PMDs) throughout Toronto Pearson 

International Airport. 

The Terminal 3 escalators H16/17, which go down to the CBSA Customs hall from the Pier 

C side of the AT level, will be removed from service on November 1, 2018 until April 30, 

2018.  During this period passengers will be directed to escalators G14 and G15 to access 

the CBSA hall (see drawing below). Because of the hoarding required on the AT level and 

the Arrivals level, the wheelchair drop off location will be relocated to an area in proximity 

to elevator G19.  Although Elevator H22 will be available the elevator lobby in the CBSA 

area will not be able to accommodate the staging of wheelchairs. 

If have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Hossana Ashagrie at (416) 776-

3487 
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